
PHOENIX CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL URM  

VISITING SCHOLARS PROGRAM 

 
At Phoenix Children's Hospital, we believe that diversity enriches both our clinical and educational environments 

and are committed to recruiting, supporting, and fostering the career development of outstanding medical students 

from diverse backgrounds. We welcome 4th year medical students who are Underrepresented in Medicine (URM) to 

apply for our Visiting Scholars Program! 

 

Located in the beautiful southwest, Phoenix Children’s Hospital (PCH) is Arizona’s premier hospital for family-

centered pediatric care for patients with general and complex medical needs. PCH has been named "Best Children's 

Hospital" by the U.S News and World Report for the last 12 years and is the home to our award-winning medical 

student program. 

 

Benefits of program: 

 $1,000 stipend to subsidize rotation costs 

 $140 meal card 

 Residency interview with Program Director 

 Dedicated URM faculty serving as mentors 

 Pairing with a resident URM “buddy” 

 Inclusion in resident conferences/activities/social events throughout Phoenix 

 Opportunity to network and build relationships with URM residents/faculty 

 

General Requirements:  

 Must identify as: Black (African/African American), Latino/Hispanic (Mexican American, Cuban, Puerto Rican, 

Central American, South American), Native American, Native Hawaiian, Pacific Islander, and/or LGBT 

(Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender) 

 Student in final year of medical school and applying to a residency in Pediatrics or Med-Peds 

 See VSLO website for details and application requirements 

 Application submission deadline: June 30, 2021; VSLO opens May 21, 2021! 

https://students-residents.aamc.org/visiting-student-learning-opportunities/visiting-student-learning-opportunities-1

